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The Republic in Crisis, 1848-1861 Jun 01 2020 "The Republic in Crisis, 1848-1861 meticulously analyzes the political climate in the years
leading up to the Civil War and the causes of that conflict"-Reluctant Confederates Dec 19 2021 Daniel Crofts examines Unionists in three pivotal southern states--Virginia, North Carolina, and
Tennessee--and shows why the outbreak of the war enabled the Confederacy to gain the allegiance of these essential, if ambivalent,
governments. "Crofts's study focuses on Virginia, North Carolina, and Tennessee, but it includes analyses of the North and Deep South as
well. As a result, his volume presents the views of all parties to the sectional conflict and offers a vivid portrait of the interaction
between them.--American Historical Review "Refocuses our attention on an important but surprisingly neglected group--the Unionists of the
upper South during the secession crisis, who have been too readily ignored by other historians.--Journal of Southern History
A Contest of Civilizations Jun 13 2021 Most mid-nineteenth-century Americans regarded the United States as an exceptional democratic
republic that stood apart from a world seemingly riddled with revolutionary turmoil and aristocratic consolidation. Viewing themselves as
distinct from and even superior to other societies, Americans considered their nation an unprecedented experiment in political moderation
and constitutional democracy. But as abolitionism in England, economic unrest in Europe, and upheaval in the Caribbean and Latin America
began to influence domestic affairs, the foundational ideas of national identity also faced new questions. And with the outbreak of civil
war, as two rival governments each claimed the mantle of civilized democracy, the United States' claim to unique standing in the community
of nations dissolved into crisis. Could the Union chart a distinct course in human affairs when slaveholders, abolitionists, free people of
color, and enslaved African Americans all possessed irreconcilable definitions of nationhood? In this sweeping history of political ideas,
Andrew F. Lang reappraises the Civil War era as a crisis of American exceptionalism. Through this lens, Lang shows how the intellectual,
political, and social ramifications of the war and its meaning rippled through the decades that followed, not only for the nation's own
people but also in the ways the nation sought to redefine its place on the world stage.
Driven from Home Mar 10 2021 "This is a close examination of refugees during the Civil War. Taking inspiration from the account of refugee
life in William D. Herrington's 'The Refugee's Niece,' published in 1864 in Raleigh, NC's weekly magazine The Mercury, Silkenat expands on
Mary Elizabeth Massey's study of Confederate refugees Refugee Life in the Confederacy, published in 1964. Fulfilling what he believes to be
Massey's original intention, Silkenat explains that one of the most significant features of the Confederate refugee crisis was the diversity
in race, gender, class, and political ideologies of those who were displaced due to the Civil War. The book will explore five distinct
groups within the refugee population: African Americans fleeing slavery, white Unionists fleeing to Union lines, pro-Confederates seeking
safety from the Unionists, white Confederate refugees moving their slaves, and daughters sent by parents to secure locations like boarding
schools"--Priovided by publishe
Retreat to Victory? Jan 20 2022 Did Confederate armies attack too often for their own good? Was the relentless, sometimes costly effort to
preserve territory a blunder? Why great battles in Pennsylvania, Maryland, Virginia, and Tennessee rather than well-laid ambushes in
Alabama's sandhills or the pine forests of the Carolinas? These questions about Confederate strategy have dogged historians since
Appomattox. Many have come to believe that the South might have won the Civil War if it had only avoided head-on battles, conducted an
aggressive guerrilla campaign, and maneuvered across wide swaths of territory to exhaust the Union's willingness to continue the war.
Retreat to Victory? Confederate Strategy Reconsidered challenges this widely held theory. Robert G. Tanner argues that deep retreats and
battle avoidance (the strategy of maneuver rather than combat) were not available to Southern leaders in planning their wartime strategy.
The South fought as it did for valid reasons, according to Tanner, and this book examines these reasons in detail, including the South's
need to protect its slave-based economy, to establish a state's rights-oriented government, and to win independence from the Union. Tanner
uses Prussian military theorist Carl von Clausewitz's classic On War as a means for evaluating Confederate actions. On War provides a single
measure for testing claims that the South could have prevailed by avoiding battles and forcing the Union to hold large tracts of land.
Provocative and carefully researched, Retreat to Victory offers a fresh perspective on Confederate strategy and makes an important
contribution to the field that no serious student of American history will want to miss.
The Crisis of the Union (1815–1865) Oct 05 2020 Presents a variety of primary source documents, including newspaper articles, speeches,
diary entries, letters, and acts of legislation, to describe events of the era.
The Men of Secession and Civil War, 1859-1861 Oct 17 2021 This compelling, highly readable book focuses on the men who shaped the events
that led to secession and the Civil War. Secessionists tore at the bonds that bound Americans to one another and their government as they
maligned Northerners and found sinister intent in federal policy. But equally as adamant on the opposite side were the determined
abolitionists and others in the North who sought to hold the Union together. Tariffs, the loss of political power, and the antislavery
movement were all taking their toll on the South, but it took specific individuals and groups to bring to action the causes they believed in
and thus to alter the course of history. The Men of Secession and Civil War, 1859-1861 traces the period from John Brown's 1859 Harper's
Ferry raid to the Confederate attack on Fort Sumter and the subse-quent secession of the Upper South states in April 1861. The cast of
characters in this book includes abolitionists John Brown and Salmon P. Chase; President Abraham Lincoln; U.S. Senator Stephen Douglas;
Andrew Johnson, whom Lincoln named his vice president in 1864; secessionists Jefferson Davis, Roger Taney, and Barnwell Rhett; John
Breckenridge, the 1860 presidential nominee of the Southern Democratic Party; and Tennessee Senator John Bell. The Men of Secession and
Civil War is a useful volume for Civil War courses.
Rebels in the Making May 12 2021 Regardless of whether they owned slaves, Southern whites lived in a world defined by slavery. As shown by
their blaming British and Northern slave traders for saddling them with slavery, most were uncomfortable with the institution. While many
wanted it ended, most were content to leave that up to God. All that changed with the election of Abraham Lincoln. Rebels in the Making is a
narrative-driven history of how and why secession occurred. In this work, senior Civil War historian William L. Barney narrates the
explosion of the sectional conflict into secession and civil war. Carefully examining the events in all fifteen slave states and
distinguishing the political circumstances in each, he argues that this was not a mass democratic movement but one led from above. The work
begins with the deepening strains within Southern society as the slave economy matured in the mid-nineteenth century and Southern ideologues
struggled to convert whites to the orthodoxy of slavery as a positive good. It then focuses on the years of 1860-1861 when the sectional
conflict led to the break-up of the Union. As foreshadowed by the fracturing of the Democratic Party over the issue of federal protection
for slavery in the territories, the election of 1860 set the stage for secession. Exploiting fears of slave insurrections, anxieties over
crops ravaged by a long drought, and the perceived moral degradation of submitting to the rule of an antislavery Republican, secessionists

launched a movement in South Carolina that spread across the South in a frenzied atmosphere described as the great excitement. After
examining why Congress was unable to reach a compromise on the core issue of slavery's expansion, the study shows why secession swept over
the Lower South in January of 1861 but stalled in the Upper South. The driving impetus for secession is shown to have come from the middling
ranks of the slaveholders who saw their aspirations of planter status blocked and denigrated by the Republicans. A separate chapter on the
formation of the Confederate government in February of 1861 reveals how moderates and former conservatives pushed aside the original
secessionists to assume positions of leadership. The final chapter centers on the crisis over Fort Sumter, the resolution of which by
Lincoln precipitated a second wave of secession in the Upper South. Rebels in the Making shows that secession was not a unified movement,
but has its own proponents and patterns in each of the slave states. It draws together the voices of planters, non-slaveholders, women, the
enslaved, journalists, and politicians. This is the definitive study of the seminal moment in Southern history that culminated in the Civil
War.
Damn Yankees! Oct 25 2019 During the Civil War, southerners produced a vast body of writing about their northern foes, painting a picture
of a money-grubbing, puritanical, and infidel enemy. Damn Yankees! explores the proliferation of this rhetoric and demonstrates how the
perpetual vilification of northerners became a weapon during the war, fostering hatred and resistance among the people of the Confederacy.
Drawing from speeches, cartoons, editorials, letters, and diaries, Damn Yankees! examines common themes in southern excoriation of the
enemy. In sharp contrast to the presumed southern ideals of chivalry and honor, Confederates claimed that Yankees were rootless vagabonds
who placed profit ahead of fidelity to religious and social traditions. Pervasive criticism of northerners created a framework for
understanding their behavior during theof battle, it confirmed the Yankees’ reputed physical and moral weakness. When the Yankees achieved
military success, reports of depravity against vanquished foes abounded, stiffening the resolve of Confederate soldiers and civilians alike
to protect their homeland and the sanctity of their women from Union degeneracy. From award-winning Civil War historian George C. Rable,
Damn Yankees! is the first comprehensive study of anti-Union speech and writing, the ways these words shaped perceptions of and events in
the war, and the rhetoric’s enduring legacy in the South after the conflict had ended.
Civil Wars Jul 26 2022 Born into a male-dominated society, southern women often chose to support patriarchy and their own celebrated roles
as mothers, wives, and guardians of the home and humane values. George C. Rable uncovers the details of how women fit into the South's
complex social order and how Southern social assumptions shaped their attitudes toward themselves, their families, and society as a whole.
He reveals a bafflingly intricate social order and the ways the South's surprisingly diverse women shaped their own lives and minds despite
strict boundaries. Paying particular attention to women during the Civil War, Roble illuminates their thoughts on the conflict and the
threats and challenges they faced and looks at their place in both the economy and politics of the Confederacy. He also ranges back to the
antebellum era and forward to postwar South, when women quickly acquiesced to the old patriarchal system but nonetheless lived lives changed
forever by the war.
Mothers of Invention Jul 22 2019 When Confederate men marched off to battle, southern women struggled with the new responsibilities of
directing farms and plantations, providing for families, and supervising increasingly restive slaves. Drew Faust offers a compelling picture
of the more than half-million women who belonged to the slaveholding families of the Confederacy during this period of acute crisis, when
every part of these women's lives became vexed and uncertain.
Rebels in the Making Jun 25 2022 "Rebels in the Making narrates and interprets secession in the fifteen slave states in 1860-1861. It is a
political history informed by the socio-economic structures of the South and the varying forms they took across the region. It explains how
a small minority of Southern radicals exploited the hopes and fears of Southern whites over slavery after Lincoln's election in November of
1860 to create and lead a revolutionary movement with broad support, especially in the Lower South. It reveals a divided South in which the
commitment to secession was tied directly to the extent of slave ownership and the political influence of local planters. White fears over
the future of slavery were at the center of the crisis, and the refusal of Republicans to sanction the expansion of slavery doomed efforts
to reach a sectional compromise. In January six states in the Lower South joined South Carolina in leaving the Union, and delegates from the
seceded states organized a Confederate government in February. Lincoln's call for troops to uphold the Union after the Confederacy fired
upon Fort Sumter in April 1861 finally pushed the reluctant states of the Upper South to secede in defense of slavery and white supremacy"-Potomac Diary Apr 30 2020 In the spring of 1864, a student of medicine from upstate New York joined the Union army and ended up stationed
in Virginia, across the Potomac River from Washington, D.C. Over the next year and a half, Richtmyer Hubbell, in his early twenties, visited
Washington several times a month, witnessed some of the most compelling events of the Civil War period, and kept an account of them in his
diary. His entries are unique for their time as well as for ours. They chronicle not the military aspects of the war but the political and
social events and anticipate the impact that those events will have on the war and on the nation. In Potomac Diary we witness Hubbell's
three meetings with Pres. Abraham Lincoln. We go with Hubbell to the Electoral College balloting in the 1864 presidential election, to
Lincoln's second inauguration, and to the New Year's Eve ball at the White House in 1865. In the most eloquent entry, which is both chilling
and prophetic, we share Hubbell's grief and insight into the assassination of Lincoln.
God's Almost Chosen Peoples Aug 23 2019 Throughout the Civil War, soldiers and civilians on both sides of the conflict saw the hand of God
in the terrible events of the day, but the standard narratives of the period pay scant attention to religion. Now, in God's Almost Chosen
Peoples, Li
A Southern Community in Crisis Feb 09 2021 Historians have published countless studies of the American Civil War from 1861 to 1865 and the
era of Reconstruction that followed those four years of brutally destructive conflict. Most of these works focus on events and developments
at the national or state level, explaining and analyzing the causes of disunion, the course of the war, and the bitter disputes that arose
during restoration of the Union. Much less attention has been given to studying how ordinary people experienced the years from 1861 to 1876.
What did secession, civil war, emancipation, victory for the United States, and Reconstruction mean at the local level in Texas? Exactly how
much change—economic, social, and political—did the era bring to the focus of the study, Harrison County: a cotton-growing, planterdominated community with the largest slave population of any county in the state? Providing an answer to that question is the basic purpose
of A Southern Community in Crisis: Harrison County, Texas, 1850–1880. First published by the Texas State Historical Association in 1983, the
book is now available in paperback, with a foreword by Andrew J. Torget, one of the Lone Star State’s top young historians.
Tariffs, Blockades, and Inflation Sep 04 2020 What role did economics play in leading the United States into the Civil War in the 1860s,
and how did the war affect the economies of the North and the South? Tariffs, Blockades, and Inflation uses contemporary economic analyses
such as supply and demand, modern market theory, and the economics of politics to interpret events of the Civil War. Simplifying the
sometimes complex intricacies of the subject matter, Thornton and Ekelund have penned a nontechnical primer that is jargon-free and
accessible. Tariffs, Blockades, and Inflation also takes a comprehensive approach to its topic. It offers a cohesive and a persuasive
explanation of the how, what, and why behind the many factors at work on both sides of the contest. While most books only delve into a
particular aspect of the war, this title effectively bridges the gap by offering an all-encompassing, yet relatively brief, introduction to
the essential economics of the Civil War. This book starts out with a look at the reasons for the beginning of the Civil War, including
explaining why the war began when it did. It then examines the economic realities in both the North and South. Also covered are the
different financial strategies implemented by both the Union and the Confederacy to fund the war and the reasons behind what ultimately led
to Southern defeat. Finally, the economic effect of Reconstruction is discussed, including the impact it had on the former slave population.
Thornton and Ekelund have contributed an overdue examination of the Civil War that will impart to students a modern way to better comprehend
the conflict. Tariffs, Blockades, and Inflation offers fresh, penetrating insights into this pivotal event in American history.
Union in Peril Apr 23 2022 Discusses why Great Britain and other leading European countries failed to intervene in the Civil War
The Enduring Civil War May 24 2022 In the seventy-three succinct essays gathered in The Enduring Civil War, celebrated historian Gary W.
Gallagher highlights the complexity and richness of the war, from its origins to its memory, as topics for study, contemplation, and
dispute. He places contemporary understanding of the Civil War, both academic and general, in conversation with testimony from those in the
Union and the Confederacy who experienced and described it, investigating how mid-nineteenth-century perceptions align with, or deviate
from, current ideas regarding the origins, conduct, and aftermath of the war. The tension between history and memory forms a theme
throughout the essays, underscoring how later perceptions about the war often took precedence over historical reality in the minds of many
Americans. The array of topics Gallagher addresses is striking. He examines notable books and authors, both Union and Confederate, military
and civilian, famous and lesser known. He discusses historians who, though their names have receded with time, produced works that remain
pertinent in terms of analysis or information. He comments on conventional interpretations of events and personalities, challenging, among
other things, commonly held notions about Gettysburg and Vicksburg as decisive turning points, Ulysses S. Grant as a general who
profligately wasted Union manpower, the Gettysburg Address as a watershed that turned the war from a fight for Union into one for Union and
emancipation, and Robert E. Lee as an old-fashioned general ill-suited to waging a modern mid-nineteenth-century war. Gallagher interrogates
recent scholarly trends on the evolving nature of Civil War studies, addressing crucial questions about chronology, history, memory, and the
new revisionist literature. The format of this provocative and timely collection lends itself to sampling, and readers might start in any of
the subject groupings and go where their interests take them.
Marrow of Tragedy Feb 21 2022 Medicine and public health clearly advanced during the war—and continued to do so after military hostilities

ceased.
The Death and Resurrection of Jefferson Davis Nov 06 2020 When the Civil War ended, Jefferson Davis had fallen from the heights of
popularity to the depths of despair. In this fascinating new book, Donald E. Collins explores the resurrection of Davis to heroic status in
the hearts of white Southerners culminating in one of the grandest funeral processions the nation had ever seen. As schools closed and bells
tolled along the thousand mile route, Southerners appeared en masse to bid a final farewell to the man who championed Southern secession and
ardently defended the Confederacy.
The Annals of America: 1858-1865: The crisis of the Union Jul 02 2020 "This work 'is a chronological record of American life, events, and
thought ... It is a comprehensive general compendium of source material containing laws, speeches, stories, transcriptions of dialogues, onthe-scene reports, reminiscences, and other primary sources." Wynar Guide to Ref Books for Sch Media Cent. 3d edition.
Lincoln's Cabinet / Sumter Crisis Jul 14 2021
Jefferson Davis's Final Campaign Mar 30 2020 Jefferson Davis faced the greatest crisis of his Confederate presidency in the fall of 1864.
Stunning Union victories and thinning army ranks forced Davis to decide whether independence or slavery was most important. In November,
Davis called on Congress to reconsider the role of the slave in the Southern war effort.
A Crisis in Confederate Command Sep 28 2022
The Civil War's Great Crisis Apr 11 2021 It was the beginning of the end, but no one then knew it. In the summer of 1864, the outcome of
the Civil War was far from decided. Many Americans still look to 1863 as the high tide of Confederate fortunes, especially the dramatic
battle of Gettysburg, yet Confederate prospects remained bright the following year. By June 1864, both Ulysses S. Grant and his favorite
subordinate, William T. Sherman, were bogged down in siege operations in Virginia and Georgia while the Confederate high command of
Jefferson Davis and Robert E. Lee made plans to strike back. Union military failures ate away at support for the war as a weary population
wondered whether the conflict was worth it. In a critical election year, would the president bow to his radical critics, who looked for a
tougher war and a more demanding peace? What should he say to those who urged him to drop emancipation and seek a negotiated settlement? The
events of that summer are often passed over, but they show how politics, military operations, and public opinion all played roles almost as
big as the powerful men involved. In the end, four Union leaders—Abraham Lincoln, Ulysses S. Grant, William T. Sherman, and Philip H.
Sheridan—prevailed over their Confederate counterparts Jefferson Davis, Robert E. Lee, Joseph E. Johnston, John Bell Hood, and Jubal Early.
In this illustrated book, historian Brooks D. Simpson shows how the events of that hot summer proved decisive in determining the outcome of
the war.
Reluctant Confederates Sep 16 2021 Daniel Crofts examines Unionists in three pivotal southern states-Virginia, North Carolina, and
Tennessee-and shows why the outbreak of the war enabled the Confederacy to gain the allegiance of these essential, if ambivalent,
governments.
The Crisis of the Confederacy Oct 29 2022 This work is a detailed history of two major engagements of the American Civil War, Gettysburg
and the Wilderness.
The Trent Affair Dec 27 2019 *Includes pictures *Includes accounts of the Trent Affair written by British and Northern politicians, as well
as participants *Includes a bibliography for further reading *Includes a table of contents "Mr. Seward ... is exerting himself to provoke a
quarrel with all Europe, in that spirit of senseless egotism which induces the Americans, with their dwarf fleet and shapeless mass of
incoherent squads which they call an army, to fancy themselves the equal of France by land and Great Britain by sea." - The London Chronicle
In November 1861, the American Civil War was still a relatively young conflict, and both sides were still jockeying for the upper hand. The
Confederates had won the First Battle of Bull Run in July, and there had not been any major battles in the West, but the Union had also
pushed the Confederates out of West Virginia and George McClellan was about to organize the Army of the Potomac for an offensive against
Richmond. Months before then, Confederate President Jefferson Davis had sent out diplomatic agents to Europe in attempts to win recognition
among major European powers, and to place even further pressure on the status quo, Southern merchants actually refused to export cotton,
hoping the sheer weight of economics would compel them to help. As historian Charles Hubbard pointed out, "Davis left foreign policy to
others in government and, rather than developing an aggressive diplomatic effort, tended to expect events to accomplish diplomatic
objectives. The new president was committed to the notion that cotton would secure recognition and legitimacy from the powers of Europe. One
of the Confederacy's strongest hopes at the time was the belief that the British, fearing a devastating impact on their textile mills, would
recognize the Confederate States and break the Union blockade. The men Davis selected as secretary of state and emissaries to Europe were
chosen for political and personal reasons - not for their diplomatic potential. This was due, in part, to the belief that cotton could
accomplish the Confederate objectives with little help from Confederate diplomats." As it turned out, the Confederates were almost delivered
a master stroke of good fortune when the USS San Jacinto seized the RMS Trent to pull two Southern diplomats, James Mason and John Slidell,
off the British boat as contraband of war, sparking an international crisis that infuriated the British and put the North in hot water.
Although the British furor provoked the Northern public and inflamed tensions, Union leaders sought to defuse the crisis as Britain demanded
the release of the diplomats and a formal apology. For several tense weeks, both sides were on high alert, and the British bolstered their
armed forces in the region (including in Canada), but the crisis was eventually resolved with the release of the two Confederates and a
public disavowal of the USS San Jacinto's actions. Britain did not receive a formal apology, and the Confederate diplomats eventually made
their way across the Atlantic to push for recognition, but they would ultimately fail in the goal, dealing a considerable blow to the
South's chances. The Trent Affair chronicles the Civil War's most famous diplomatic crisis and analyzes its effects. Along with pictures of
important people, places, and events, you will learn about the Trent Affair like never before, in no time at all.
Kentucky's Rebel Press Aug 15 2021 Throughout the Civil War, the influence of the popular press and its skillful use of propaganda was
extremely significant in Kentucky. Union and Confederate sympathizers were scattered throughout the border slave state, and in 1860, at
least twenty-eight of the commonwealth's approximately sixty newspapers were pro-Confederate, making the secessionist cause seem stronger in
Kentucky than it was in reality. In addition, the impact of these "rebel presses" reached beyond the region to readers throughout the
nation. In this compelling and timely study, Berry Craig analyzes the media's role in both reflecting and shaping public opinion during a
critical time in US history. Craig begins by investigating the 1860 secession crisis, which occurred at a time when most Kentuckians
considered themselves ardent Unionists in support of the state's political hero, Henry Clay. But as secessionist arguments were amplified
throughout the country, so were the voices of pro-Confederate journalists in the state. By January 1861, the Hickman Courier, Columbus
Crescent, and Henderson Reporter steadfastly called for Kentucky to secede from the Union. Kentucky's Rebel Press also showcases journalists
who supported the Confederate cause, including editor Walter N. Haldeman, who fled the state after Kentucky's most recognized Confederate
paper, the Louisville Daily Courier, was shut down by Union forces. Exploring an intriguing and overlooked part of Civil War history, this
book reveals the importance of the partisan press to the Southern cause in Kentucky.
Civil War as a Crisis in Gender Aug 27 2022 Gender is the last vantage point from which the Civil War has yet to be examined in-depth, says
LeeAnn Whites. Gender concepts and constructions, Whites says, deeply influenced the beliefs underpinning both the Confederacy and its
vestiges to which white southerners clung for decades after the Confederacy's defeat. Whites's arguments and observations, which center on
the effects of the conflict on the South's gender hierarchy, will challenge our understanding of the war and our acceptance of its
historiography. The ordering principle of gender roles and relations in the antebellum South, says Whites, was a form of privileged white
male identity against which others in that society were measured and accorded worth and meaning--women, wives, children, and slaves. Over
the course of the Civil War the power of these men to so arbitrarily construct their world all but vanished, owing to a succession of
hardships that culminated in defeat and the end of slavery. At the same time, Confederate women were steadily--and ambivalently--empowered.
Drawn out of their domestic sphere, these women labored and sacrificed to prop up an apparently hollow notion of essential manliness that
rested in part on an assumption of female docility and weakness. Whites focuses on Augusta, Georgia, to follow these events as they were
played out in the lives of actual men and women. An antebellum cotton trading center, Augusta was central to the Confederacy's supply
network and later became an exemplary New South manufacturing city. Drawing on primary sources from private family papers to census data,
Whites traces the interplay of power and subordination, self-interest and loyalty, as she discusses topics related to the gender crisis in
Augusta, including female kin networks, women's volunteer organizations, class and race divisions, emancipation, Sherman's invasion of
Georgia, veteran aid societies, rural migration to cities, and the postwar employment of white women and children in industry. Whites
concludes with an account of how elite white Augustans "reconstructed" themselves in the postwar years. By memorializing their dead and
mythologizing their history in a way that presented the war as a valiant defense of antebellum domesticity, these Augustans sought to
restore a patriarchy--however attenuated--that would deflect the class strains of industrial development while maintaining what it could of
the old Southern gender and racial order. Inherent in this effort, as during the war, was an unspoken admission by the white men of Augusta
of their dependency upon white women. A pioneering volume in Civil War history, this important study opens new debates and avenues of
inquiry in culture and gender studies.
The Confederate Republic Jun 20 2019 Although much has been written about the ways in which Confederate politics affected the course of the
Civil War, George Rable is the first historian to investigate Confederate political culture in its own right. Focusing on the assumptions,
values, and beliefs that formed the foundation of Confederate political ideology, Rable reveals how southerners attempted to purify the

political process and avoid what they saw as the evils of parties and partisanship. According to Rable, secession marked the beginning of a
revolution against politics, in which the Confederacy's founding fathers saw themselves as the true heirs of the American Revolution.
Nevertheless, factionalism developed as the war dragged on, with Confederate nationalists emphasizing political unity and support for
President Jefferson Davis's administration and libertarian dissenters warning of the dangers of a centralized Confederate government. Both
sides claimed to be the legitimate defenders of a genuine southern republicanism and of Confederate nationalism, and the conflict between
them carried over from the strictly political sphere to matters of military strategy, civil religion, and education. Rable concludes that
despite the war's outcome, the Confederacy's antipolitical legacy had a profound impact on southern politics.
Robert E. Lee and the Fall of the Confederacy, 1863-1865 Mar 22 2022 In this reexamination of the last two years of Lee's storied military
career, Ethan S. Rafuse offers a clear, informative, and insightful account of Lee's ultimately unsuccessful struggle to defend the
Confederacy against a relentless and determined foe. This book provides a comprehensive, yet concise and entertaining narrative of the
battles and campaigns that highlighted this phase of the war and analyzes the battles and Lee's generalship in the context of the steady
deterioration of the Confederacy's prospects for victory.
The Sword of Antietam: A Story of the Nation's Crisis Dec 07 2020
Private Confederacies Nov 25 2019 How did the Civil War, emancipation, and Reconstruction shape the masculinity of white Confederate
veterans? As James J. Broomall shows, the crisis of the war forced a reconfiguration of the emotional worlds of the men who took up arms for
the South. Raised in an antebellum culture that demanded restraint and shaped white men to embrace self-reliant masculinity, Confederate
soldiers lived and fought within military units where they experienced the traumatic strain of combat and its privations together--all the
while being separated from suffering families. Military service provoked changes that escalated with the end of slavery and the
Confederacy's military defeat. Returning to civilian life, Southern veterans questioned themselves as never before, sometimes suffering from
terrible self-doubt. Drawing on personal letters and diaries, Broomall argues that the crisis of defeat ultimately necessitated new forms of
expression between veterans and among men and women. On the one hand, war led men to express levels of emotionality and vulnerability
previously assumed the domain of women. On the other hand, these men also embraced a virulent, martial masculinity that they wielded during
Reconstruction and beyond to suppress freed peoples and restore white rule through paramilitary organizations and the Ku Klux Klan.
Confederate Reckoning Nov 18 2021 Pulitzer Prize Finalist Winner of the Frederick Douglass Prize Winner of the Merle Curti Prize “Perhaps
the highest praise one can offer McCurry’s work is to say that once we look through her eyes, it will become almost impossible to believe
that we ever saw or thought otherwise.”—Drew Gilpin Faust, The New Republic The story of the Confederate States of America, the proslavery,
antidemocratic nation created by white Southern slaveholders to protect their property, has been told many times in heroic and martial
narratives. Now, however, Stephanie McCurry tells a very different tale of the Confederate experience. When the grandiosity of Southerners’
national ambitions met the harsh realities of wartime crises, unintended consequences ensued. Although Southern statesmen and generals had
built the most powerful slave regime in the Western world, they had excluded the majority of their own people—white women and slaves—and
thereby sowed the seeds of their demise. Wartime scarcity of food, labor, and soldiers tested the Confederate vision at every point and
created domestic crises to match those found on the battlefields. Women and slaves became critical political actors as they contested
government enlistment and tax and welfare policies, and struggled for their freedom. The attempt to repress a majority of its own population
backfired on the Confederate States of America as the disenfranchised demanded to be counted and considered in the great struggle over
slavery, emancipation, democracy, and nationhood. That Confederate struggle played out in a highly charged international arena. The
political project of the Confederacy was tried by its own people and failed. The government was forced to become accountable to women and
slaves, provoking an astounding transformation of the slaveholders’ state. Confederate Reckoning is the startling story of this epic
political battle in which women and slaves helped to decide the fate of the Confederacy and the outcome of the Civil War.
The American Crisis Considered Sep 23 2019 Reprint of the original, first published in 1861.
The Trent Affair Feb 27 2020 *Includes pictures *Includes accounts of the Trent Affair written by British and Northern politicians, as well
as participants *Includes a bibliography for further reading *Includes a table of contents "Mr. Seward ... is exerting himself to provoke a
quarrel with all Europe, in that spirit of senseless egotism which induces the Americans, with their dwarf fleet and shapeless mass of
incoherent squads which they call an army, to fancy themselves the equal of France by land and Great Britain by sea." - The London Chronicle
In November 1861, the American Civil War was still a relatively young conflict, and both sides were still jockeying for the upper hand. The
Confederates had won the First Battle of Bull Run in July, and there had not been any major battles in the West, but the Union had also
pushed the Confederates out of West Virginia and George McClellan was about to organize the Army of the Potomac for an offensive against
Richmond. Months before then, Confederate President Jefferson Davis had sent out diplomatic agents to Europe in attempts to win recognition
among major European powers, and to place even further pressure on the status quo, Southern merchants actually refused to export cotton,
hoping the sheer weight of economics would compel them to help. As historian Charles Hubbard pointed out, "Davis left foreign policy to
others in government and, rather than developing an aggressive diplomatic effort, tended to expect events to accomplish diplomatic
objectives. The new president was committed to the notion that cotton would secure recognition and legitimacy from the powers of Europe. One
of the Confederacy's strongest hopes at the time was the belief that the British, fearing a devastating impact on their textile mills, would
recognize the Confederate States and break the Union blockade. The men Davis selected as secretary of state and emissaries to Europe were
chosen for political and personal reasons - not for their diplomatic potential. This was due, in part, to the belief that cotton could
accomplish the Confederate objectives with little help from Confederate diplomats." As it turned out, the Confederates were almost delivered
a master stroke of good fortune when the USS San Jacinto seized the RMS Trent to pull two Southern diplomats, James Mason and John Slidell,
off the British boat as contraband of war, sparking an international crisis that infuriated the British and put the North in hot water.
Although the British furor provoked the Northern public and inflamed tensions, Union leaders sought to defuse the crisis as Britain demanded
the release of the diplomats and a formal apology. For several tense weeks, both sides were on high alert, and the British bolstered their
armed forces in the region (including in Canada), but the crisis was eventually resolved with the release of the two Confederates and a
public disavowal of the USS San Jacinto's actions. Britain did not receive a formal apology, and the Confederate diplomats eventually made
their way across the Atlantic to push for recognition, but they would ultimately fail in the goal, dealing a considerable blow to the
South's chances. The Trent Affair chronicles the Civil War's most famous diplomatic crisis and analyzes its effects. Along with pictures of
important people, places, and events, you will learn about the Trent Affair like never before, in no time at all.
American Civil Wars Aug 03 2020 American Civil Wars takes readers beyond the battlefields and sectional divides of the U.S. Civil War to
view the conflict from outside the national arena of the United States. Contributors position the American conflict squarely in the context
of a wider transnational crisis across the Atlantic world, marked by a multitude of civil wars, European invasions and occupations,
revolutionary independence movements, and slave uprisings—all taking place in the tumultuous decade of the 1860s. The multiple conflicts
described in these essays illustrate how the United States' sectional strife was caught up in a larger, complex struggle in which nations
and empires on both sides of the Atlantic vied for the control of the future. These struggles were all part of a vast web, connecting not
just Washington and Richmond but also Mexico City, Havana, Santo Domingo, and Rio de Janeiro and--on the other side of the Atlantic--London,
Paris, Madrid, and Rome. This volume breaks new ground by charting a hemispheric upheaval and expanding Civil War scholarship into the
realms of transnational and imperial history. American Civil Wars creates new connections between the uprisings and civil wars in and
outside of American borders and places the United States within a global context of other nations. Contributors: Matt D. Childs, University
of South Carolina Anne Eller, Yale University Richard Huzzey, University of Liverpool Howard Jones, University of Alabama Patrick J. Kelly,
University of Texas at San Antonio Rafael de Bivar Marquese, University of Sao Paulo Erika Pani, College of Mexico Hilda Sabato, University
of Buenos Aires Steve Sainlaude, University of Paris IV Sorbonne Christopher Schmidt-Nowara, Tufts University Jay Sexton, University of
Oxford
The Rock of Chickamauga: A Story of the Western Crisis Jan 08 2021
Crisis of Command in the Army of the Potomac Jan 28 2020 With the ascendancy of Ulysses S. Grant in late 1863, the command tone of the
United States Army underwent a dramatic change. While Grant's predecessor George McClellan had been overly cautious about committing troops
and resources to fight the South, Grant held the philosophy that a war fought for total ends required total means. Philip Sheridan set about
reorganizing the army to reflect Grant's new style. During the last six months of the war, he relieved three generals of their commands
because of their inability to follow his orders precisely. William Averell, Alfred Torbert and Gouverneur Warren found themselves and their
careers casualties of Sheridan's intense determination to bring an end to the hostilities. Only Ranald S. Mackenzie managed to survive
Sheridan's search for effective leaders, proving himself the ideal subordinate.
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